2021/2022 Twin Lakes PTA
PTA For Your Child!

Hello!
Another new year has started, and an important part of Twin Lakes Elementary is our PTA.

You may have heard that at the September PTO meeting, we voted to become a PTA, in part, to
be able to have our own non-profit status. Twin Lakes’ PTA supports critical academic needs, is
an active voice on decisions that impact your child’s health, safety and quality of education, and
builds a stronger school community. We invite you to join the PTA For Your Child because
increasing our membership, even by one, makes it possible to:

e Help teachers with classroom supplies
e Provide fun community/family events
e And who can forget...Popcorn Fridays!!

There is no wrong or right way to be involved — anything you can give, whether it’s time or
money, will support your child’s potential. We invite you to join because we can do more
together than apart.

Sincerely,
Cheryl Kelley
PTA President

If you would like to join the Twin Lakes PTA, please fill out the form below and return it to the
school with a check made payable to Twin Lakes PTA. Please print legibly.

Name Email Address

Student’s Name Teacher

Donation Amount: $
Recommended donation amount is $10, but any amount is appreciated. Membership gives you
voting rights at all PTA meetings.



